From: To: Subject: Appointments to GPAC

Tuesday, February 7, 2023 11:30:52 AM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---

"I urge you to appoint the most qualified people to the GPAC: Hal Bohner, Ron Chestnut, and Brent Newell. Together they have the best and most experience in environmental protection, urban planning, land use, and working with city and county governments. Their combined skills and expertise will guarantee the best future and quality of life for all of Petaluma.

Thank you!"

Petaluma has limited water resources, limited available open space and this must be protected. Stop all of the horrible development which does not really benefit Petaluma, All that is being created is more traffic congestion, water abuse and ugly cluster housing. And WE MUST PROTECT OUR FAIR GROUNDS! ABSOLUTELY NO housing development ever on this land.

Regards,

Kaye Chandler Dana Street

Petaluma resident